
From: 
Sent: 29/01/2022 4:50:42 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Fwd: 0A2021/2232 submission re access to 1851 property 

Sent from Outlook Email App for Android 

Forwarded Message 
From: 
To: council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.com.au 
Date: Saturday, 29 January 2022, 03:05pm +11:00 
Subject: DA2021/2232 submission re access to 1851 property 

I received your notification re above DA. 

The concern for me is that under no circumstance can they access 1851 via our 1 843-1 849 
Pittwater Rd access driveway. This driveway is owned by ROW for properties 1843-1849 
only. All utility trucks, concreting etc MUST be done via 1851 access to their property which 
is via Vista Ave. This must be adhered to. 

Could you advise u have received this letter and that no access via our private road will be 
noted on DA. The owner or its trucks or workers are not permitted on private property. 

Thank you 

Heather Rulli 

Sent from Outlook Email App for Android 

2022/051411


